

9-12-18

I cannot attend the hearing but you have my permission to use the paper that I wrote previously!  As you know, I strongly object to the stringing of any more overhead transmission lines. CMP would be better off upgrading what they have and putting their efforts toward going underground. Putting in overhead transmission lines to Massachusetts is ridiculous- New Hampshire refused it and we should too!   If Massachusetts wants it bad enough, they can put it underground!  It is can be done!

Estelle Wellman
10 Peninsula Drive
Kennebunk, Me 04043
Phone : 207 967-2083
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